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Please Oppose HB 3075!!  The Oregon Legislature should not be adding anything to 

Ballot Measure 114.  This Measure is still in the process of litigation and 

interpretation as the higher courts will be responding to the recent Appeals Court 

Decision.  HB 3075 will add costs for legal gun owners to purchase firearms.  This bill 

will add additional wait time for legal gun owners to be able to purchase a gun.   HB 

3075 will add extra burden to implement on Oregon's Law Enforcement that is 

already under funded and under staffed.  This Ballot Measure and HB 3075 are an 

infringement on our Second Amendment Rights as Firearm Owners and those that 

would like to become legal Firearm Owners.  I strongly urge you to oppose HB 3075.     


